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Council position open in Pawnee City
(KLZA)-- Pawnee City is looking to fill a vacancy on the City Council once again.

Following the November resignation of Mayor Deb Klein, Council President
Charlie Hatfield will be sworn in as Mayor on December 10th.

With Hatfield taking over as Mayor, it will leave a vacancy on the Council.

Those interested in filling the vacancy can pick up an application for the position
at City Hall.

The Mayor will make a recommendation to the Council which will then confirm
or deny the proposal.
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